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Gazebo Walkway 

Located on the river’s edge just past the Odell 

Arch, the new gazebo now adorns Odell Park as 

one if the many park improvements made for 

the centennial celebration. The newly-

constructed, multi-purpose Gazebo was 

generously donated by Eva Montembeault in 

memory of her late husband, Gerard ‘Monty’ 

Montembeault. 

As an individual who recognizes the importance 

of Odell Park, and has most likely spent time 

there, you too can become a permanent part of 

the Park by purchasing an engraved brick or 

granite bench for the tree-lined walkway linking 

the road way to the gazebo.  

We welcome orders for engraved bricks and 

granite benches from: 

• individuals 

• families 

• athletic teams 

• organizations 

• high school classes 

• businesses 

…everyone who would like to support this 

important campaign. A brick or bench also 

serves as a lasting tribute to someone you 

would like to honor. 

 

Printed through the generosity  
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The brick walkway will extend from the entry 

parking area for approximately 70 feet to the 

completed Gazebo, an ideal location for small 

gatherings, music performances or quiet 

afternoons overlooking the Winnipesaukee River. 

Granite benches will be strategically placed along 

the walkway and around the trail; plans include 

the connection of the brick walkway to the Park’s 

Perimeter Walking Trail.  

 

Help Create a Walkway of Memories 

For more information about the OPCP, please contact 

any of these members: 

 

Mike Mullavey, President  934-2539 

Krystal Alpers, Vice President 934-2118 

Melissa Rizzo, Secretary  934-2060 x8369 

Denise Sharlow, Treasurer  934-6571 

Chuck & Tina Farmer  934-1097 

Sarah Stanley    934-6983 

Mike Loomis    934-0177 x102 

Bob Morin   934-6281 
Dick Johnson   934-6402 

Become Part of the Gazebo Walkway 
Campaign Today 

Order Form 
 
Name ____________________________ 
 
Address  __________________________ 
 
City ___________ State ____  Zip _____ 
 
Phone __________ Email ____________ 
 
Price:  $50 per engraved brick 
 $10 per blank brick 
 $1,000 per 48” curved bench 
 $1,200 per 60” rectangular bench 
 
Bricks: Please print clearly & include no more 
than 14 characters per line including spaces 
and punctuation 
 
Benches: Up to 3 lines with a total of 30 
characters not including spaces; $30 per letter 
after 30 

Your Donation is Completely Tax 
Deductible 

Brick #1 (Engraver will center all type) 

              

              

              

  

Brick #2 (Engraver will center all type) 

              

              

              

 

Granite Bench – OR – Brick #3 

              

              

              

 

❏ CHECK ENCLOSED: 

  

Check #: ______ Amount: $ __________ 

 

Please make checks payable to Odell Park 

Centennial Project and send with this form to: 

OPCP, PO Box 304, Franklin, NH 03235 

For questions, special printing requests or to order 

by phone, call Mike Mullavey at (603) 934-2539. 

The Centennial Project reserves the right to refuse 

wording that is offensive or in poor taste.  All 

bricks and benches become the property of the 

City of Franklin. 
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